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I M P O R T A N T  M E S S A G E S  

Parking Lot Student Drop Off Announcement 

Emergency Fire Routes – NO PARKING is permitted at any time. 
 

It is imperative that drivers using school parking lots do not park in emergency fire routes.  The City of 

Markham will issue a $200 fine for this violation. 
 

The City of Markham By-Laws (#2008-1)state,  

 No person shall park a motor vehicle on, or along, any part of a designated fire access route at 

any time.   

 “Stop” or “Stopping” means the halting or leaving of a motor vehicle, even momentarily, 

whether occupied or not, except when necessary to avoid conflict or in compliance with the 

directions of a police officer or of a traffic control sign or signal.   
 

There is a “drop off/pick up” zone identified within the emergency fire route.  This area can only be 

used when you are dropping off or picking up a student and you are not sitting, waiting for the stu-

dent.  The student must already be in this designed area, ready to be picked up. 
 

If you have any questions about emergency fire routes, please contact the City of Markham, By-Law 

Enforcement Office. 

Monday April 4  AWQ2O/3M to Distillery District 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

 BBI2O classes to Toyota Factory 9:30 am to 2:30 pm 

 Staff Meeting 3:15 pm 

Tuesday April 5  Senior Geography Classes to Change Your World Conference 7:15 am to 2:30 pm 

 Transitions Committee Meeting at 3:15 in the library.  New members are always welcome. 

 Junior Coed Badminton Tournament at Father McGivney C.S. 7:50 am to 3:00 pm 

Wednesday April 6  Senior Badminton Tournament at Bur Oak 8:00 am to 3:00 pm 

Thursday April 7  AME classes to OBA chamber festival at U of T 8:15 am to 1:15 pm 

Friday April 8  USAC Spring Market in Atrium Period 3 to 5 

Monday April 11  Junior Coed Badminton Tournament at St. Augustine C.S. 7:50 am to 3:00 pm 

Tuesday April 12  Photography Classes to AGO 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Wednesday April 13  BBI2O classes to Toyota Factory 9:30 am to 2:30 pm 

 Senior Badminton Tournament at Pan Am Centre 8:00 am to 3:00 pm 

 SHSM certificate 

Thursday April 14  Model UN Student Conference at U of T All Day 

 Last Day of Term Three 

Friday April 15  Model UN Student Conference at U of T All Day 

 Term Four Begins 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  

N E X T  W E E K ’ S  E V E N T S  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/unionville.hs/Pages/default.aspx


 

 

I M P O R T A N T  M E S S A G E S  

Attention Grads 

 

All grad retake photos were mailed home on February 22nd. If you have NOT re-

ceived your retake grad photos, please call the Edge Imaging customer care line,  

1-888-416-3343. 

Course Verifications were distributed on Friday, April 1st in every homeroom class. Please read the fol-

lowing to ensure accurate course selections for next year.  

 

If your son/daughter is satisfied with the choices selected , you may keep the sheet and no further ac-

tion is necessary. 

  

If you would like to change your request please check the information and follow the steps indicated: 

Cross out the course(s) to be deleted and print the replacement course code and course title to the 

right of the course you wish to delete. 

The sheet must be signed by parent/guardian and returned to the guidance office at Unionville High 

School no later than Tuesday, April 5th, 2016. 

It is very important that students consider their selections very carefully to ensure availability of 

courses.  Once classes begin, in both semesters 1 and 2, course changes will be processed only in ex-

ceptional situations and based on availability. 

  

Guidance Department of UHS 

Guidance News 

Board Policies and Procedures 

Policies and procedures govern the operation of the Board and our school. To ensure they remain cur-

rent, the Board reviews policies and procedures on a regular cycle. Seeking feedback from staff and 

community members, including parents/guardians, is an important part of the review process. 

 

All policies available for comment are sent to school council chairs, and are posted on the Board 

website along with information about how to provide feedback. The policies currently available for 

comment include: 

 Student Accommodation Review (comments due by April 25) 

 Anaphylactic Reactions (comments due by August 25) 

 Respectful Workplace and Learning Environment (comments due by August 25) 

 Environmental Responsibility  (comments due by January 2, 2017) 

 Appointment of Community Members to Board Committees (comments due by January 2, 

2017) 

To learn more, visit www.yrdsb.ca/aboutus/policy/. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Pages/Policies-for-Comment.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Pages/Policies-for-Comment.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/aboutus/policy/


http://goo.gl/forms/AEF8xcqK2i

